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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ!

I greet you in the name of the church council of the Evangelical Parish in Weidenau. 

We wish you great Christmas-celebrations and a blessed and successful new year.

In 2017 we enjoyed the ministry of our new pastors – Karin Antensteiner and Martin
Hellweg. They brought some innovation in the field of music and youth-activities. 
We had - for example - some great spiritual concerts with the big old organ of the 
Haardter Curch.

And we were busy making plans for the restructuring of the site around the 
Haardter Church. The old meeting-house by the church is going to be replaced by a 
new modern and smaller one. Doing this we hope to reduce costs and to encourage 
our congregation by creating an attractive environment. When you come and visit 
us next it will be ready and you can see it – we hope.

May God be with you 

Martin Eerenstein, pastor and vice-chairman

      .
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